


Help has come in the way of PVSC’s new, state-of-
the-art, Aquarius System Trash Hunter Skimmer
Vessel.

The 50-foot long, 13-foot wide, 27,500 pound vessel
was launched into Newark Bay by PVSC in the
spring of 2018.

The innovative vessel features twin catamaran hulls
and a water jet propulsion system.

Together, our two Skimmer Vessels are being used
by the agency’s River Restoration Program to remove
floating trash and debris from the lower Passaic
River, its tributaries and Newark Bay.

“This new Skimmer Vessel is a big investment by
PVSC to reclaim our waterways,” said PVSC
Chairman Thomas Tucci, Jr.

“It is helping us pull even more debris out of the
water as we continue to improve the health of the
environment and make our waterways more inviting
and appealing for everyone.”

THOMAS TUCCI, JR.
Chairman

LUIS A. QUINTANA
Vice Chairman

ELIZABETH CALABRESE
MILDRED C. CRUMP
JAMES P. DORAN
JOSEPH F. ISOLA
Commissioner

“Protecting Public Health and the Environment”




